




Providing an excellent education from age 2 to 19



10 schools - 4200 students - 580 staff
As we start the new academic year there are two key messages to share:

Thank you for everything you have done individually and collectively to 
support children and their families over the last year but more specifically 

since March. I know our efforts are appreciated throughout the 
community and parents have trust and confidence in what we are doing.

September has never been more important and working together we will 
continue to make a real difference to the communities we serve.






